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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Pam Bratschi, Scott McKee, and Susie Stec, Interim City Administrators 
DA: March 18, 2022 

RE: Election Commission appointments 
 
There is vacancy on the city’s Election Commission which must be filled by April 4, 2022. This 

vacancy must be filled by a council member. 

 

 

Suggested Motion: To appoint __________________________ to serve on the Lathrup Village 

Election Commission. 
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